
 

 

Arris  Resources Inc. 
1255 West Pender Street  

Vancouver, BC   
V6E 2V1 

  
 

 
 
 
July 11,  2007         SYMBOL: ARIS.U 

 
 

Arris Resources Inc. Announces Share Consolidation 
 
 
Vancouver, B.C. Canada, July 11, 2007 – Arris Resources Inc. (CNQ: ARIS.U) is pleased to announce a 
consolidation of its share capital.  Effective July 16, 2007 the company will consolidate its share capital such 
that each five (5) existing shares be consolidated into one (1) new share.  The name and symbol will remain 
unchanged. 
 
For further information, contact: 
 
Arris Ventures Inc. 
Curt Huber, President  
Telephone:  604-687-0879 
 
 
 
This document contains certain forward looking statements which involve known and unknown risks, delays, and uncertainties not 

under the corporations control which may cause actual results, performance or achievements of the corporation’s to be 
materially different from the results, performance or expectation implied by these forward looking statements. 

 
 


